AC34.

AUDIT COMMITTEE ANNUAL REPORT 2014/15

The committee considered a report by the Convener on the work of the Audit
Committee in 2014/15.

In terms of Standing Orders, the Audit Committee is required to report annually to
Council on its work. The report summarised the business considered by the committee
in 2014/15 and set out its priorities for 2015/16.

Discussion focused on the Council’s proposed response to the Accounts Commission
report on the Best Value audit of Falkirk Council (which would be discussed by Council
on 7 October 2015). Members considered that it would be appropriate for the
committee to monitor the Council’s progress in implementing its action plan in response
to the Commission’s findings.

Decision

The committee noted the report on the work of the Audit Committee and
approved its submission to Falkirk Council subject to the inclusion of the
following at paragraph 6.4:-

e consider, as a standing item, through to March 2017, the progress of the
Council’s Best Value action plan.



